
16th June 2023 

We started off our week with our Computing day where each 
class tried a computing challenge, as part of our 
computing curriculum. We saw some great 
perseverance and motivation from our young 
people! 
 
It was a wonderful pleasure to take a group of 19 
children from Badger class to sing as part of the 
Singing Schools event at the Bury St Edmunds 
cathedral with other schools. They sounded 
amazing and Mrs Hall and I were very proud. 
Thank you to all the parents who came to 
support your child. 
 
Children in years 1 and 2 have been busy 
completing their phonics checks this week. Mrs 
Downes is very pleased with their reading, as they put 
into practice the skills they have been learning. 
 
The building work, as part of our refurbishment project, will be 
starting shortly and, for the next few weeks of term, Owl class and Hedgehog class will be 
temporarily relocating to other parts of the school. Letters will be coming out with the 
details and timings of the changes that affect your child. 
 
Next week is Active Week and we look forward to welcoming you to join us for sports day 
next Friday on the field. Please see the letter for details of when your child will be 

involved.       Mrs Weir 

Next week at Howard…. 

Monday 19th June - Professional Day. School closed for children. 

Tuesday 20th - Fri 23rd June– Active Week 

Friday 23rd June - Sports Day 

 

A Message From Staff 

Headteacher Awards I am pleased to announced the following pupils have 

received a Headteacher Award.  Congratulations! 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails e.g. 

otter@howardprimary.org for Otter class, 

badger@howardprimary.org for Badger class. 

Mr Chaplin for all his work behind the scenes 

on organising for our refurbishment work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

good read? 

Giraffes Can’t Dance 

Giles Andrea and  

Guy Parker-Rees 

Firebird 

Saviour Pirotta 

Once 

Morris Gleitzmann 

SEND News from Mrs Wakeman 

First to let you know that APDR plans are being reviewed over 

the next couple of weeks. You will receive a copy of the 

reviewed targets and then invited in to discuss the new ones 

for your child. We would love to hear your input into forming 

these new targets. 

This week I would also like to share some useful courses that 
you might want to attend that help with a range of issues. 
Please see next page for further information. 

Dates for your diary 

19th June– Staff training day 

23rd June– Sports Day 

28th June and 5th July– 

Move up days (R-Y5) 

Attendance 

This week 92.2% of our children attended school. It has 

been lovely to see you all. Do let us know if we can help in 

any way. 

Please note that we are unable to authorise term time 

holidays according to government guidelines and penalty 

fines may apply. 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS



